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The meeting minutes with the students on 21 March 2016 

 

 

There were the members of MSc Committee and the Professors involved in teaching the course. 

 

 

On 21 March 2016 at 2.30 p.m., in Sala Scacchi on the first floor, it was held the meeting between 

the members of the Programme and the students of the first and second year.The items were 

discussed during the meeting: 

 

1. 1.Comunications; 

2. The points that the students brought up.  

 

Professor Stefano Herzel, Coordinator of the Master of Science, opened the meeting and greeted all 

students including new enrolled students. 

The students expressed their opinion about the course.  It was highlighted the difficulties related to 

the course of Time Series and Econometrics taught by the two professors, they had difficulties to 

complete the exams with two different professors and to follow the lectures in two semesters.  

They were very pleased about the other courses including in the program. They were satisfied the 

presence of the foreign professors involved in teaching the course. The students appreciated the 

Meeting with the Practiners organized during the year for helping students to have direct relations 

with the world of work.  

They were satisfied of the courses which teach to use the Platform of Thomson Reuters and said about 

the need of using the platform within the faculty for greater support. At that moment there is only one 

computer which can be used to download data. 

The Coordinator and the professors of the course take into account the opinion of the students, the 

meeting ends without further remarks. 
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Summary of the discussed topics and decisions made 

 


